
 

 

23 February 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Following the government’s announcement yesterday, I’m very pleased to inform you that the 

school will open again to all children on 8th March 2021. Thank you to all the children and parents 

who have persevered with home schooling during this uniquely challenging period. We have seen 

some lovely samples of learning and we’re so proud of the children’s efforts. The teachers will 

continue to provide home learning up until 5th March. Thank you also for the kind comments we 

have received from many of you, it means a lot to us all.  

The children will continue to work in their class bubbles and will not mix with other classes. For the 

time being, they will also continue to have their lunch in the classrooms to avoid mixing in the hall. 

Please ensure that your child has a full PE kit in school and bring their book bags for home 

reading. 

 

 

We are keeping the drop-off and pick-up arrangements the same as in the autumn term: 

Drop-off: 8.45 – 9.00am   Pick-up: 2.50-3.05pm. 

Nursery AM drop-off : 8.45 – 9.00am    Pick-up 11.35-11.45am 

Nursery PM drop-off: 12.20 – 12.30pm   Pick-up 3.10 – 3.20pm. 

 

 

Nursery and Year 1 pupils: Please use the top gate entrance by the Nursery building. 

 

 

Year R and Year 2 pupils: Please use the lower pedestrian entrance in Fairisle Road. 

 

 

 



 

To keep everyone safe please ensure: 

 To wear a face covering when present on the school site. 

 To arrive within the designated times and do not arrive early to avoid unnecessary 

congestion outside the classrooms.  

 To adhere to social distancing when on the school site, i.e. stand 2 metres apart 

 To follow the one-way system for all pedestrian traffic. 

 That only one adult per family attends at drop-off and pick-up times. 

 

Please continue to stay safe everyone and we look forward to seeing you all back soon.  

 

With very best wishes 

 

Susanne Ottens 

Headteacher 

 


